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Hi Shobair
I have requested a revised quote for this project on ORTON RD with the understanding of the impact  the TONKIN HWY upgrades will have on what was
originally proposed.
Once I have received the information we will advise you of the revised quote.

As you are aware I have another project for the Shire of Serpentine Jarrahdale on Orton Rd from Kargotich Rd to Hopkinson Rd and due to the Tonkin Hwy
upgrades this will be impacted .
I have discussed this with their representative and the Shire would like to change the relocation works with the Tonkin Hwy upgrades in mind ,so they will
relocate the network up to where the Tonkin Hwy upgrades stop on Orton Rd.
Am I able to provide the plan of the Tonkin Hwy upgrades to my contractors and Shire Rep so we know where to stop with the quote on Orton Rd back to
Kargotich Rd
As per the plans below
Thank you
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